G LS. SIMS

& ASSOCIATES

Environmental Consulting

September 13, 2019

Feng Jiang, P.E.

City of Hollywood, Florida

Office of the City Clerk

2600 Hollywood Blvd., Room 221
Hollywood, Florida 33020

RE: City Of Hollywood Project No. 19-9119
Construction Administration Services for the Drilling Of
Deep Injection Wells No. 3 & NO. 4
Sent via Email (September 13, 2019 fjiang@hollywoodfl.org)

Dear Mr. Jiang:

L.S. Sims & Associates, Inc. is withdrawing our letter of interest and Statement of
Qualifications from consideration for the City of Hollywood Construction Administration
Services for the Drilling of Deep Injection Wells No. 3 & NO. 4. We thank you for
consideration of our firm up to this point in the selection process but we will be
unavailable to participate in the oral presentations on Monday, September 16. We look
forward to the opportunity to pursue work with the City of Hollywood in the future.

Sincerely,

ly
=ty

James E. McGrath, P.G.
L.S. Sims & Associates, Inc.

1530 U.S. Highway 1 Rockledge, Florida 32955 Phone (321) 504-4046 Fax (321) 504-4035



